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THE AMERICAN GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY,

UNIVERSITY OF CITY OF NEW YORK.

Jan,7th.I8%0
NEW YORK, 188

Sir Wm, Dason,

My dear sir,
Your letter is here,

The ﬁisfcrtune is that the only persons who 1o not feel
anxious to have their papers aecepted and who frankly agree to
make room if the space be limited,are those whose papers are cer-
tain to be retained, There are some papers which will not be ac-—
cepted,but their authors have not eome forward with an offer to
give their space to some one else,

I suppose that the papers will be in shape for the editor
to take them in charge for printing within three weeks: all de-
pends on the return of the reports of diseussions. I have just re-
eeived the stenoérapher's reports and they will go out before the
end of the week, I am now about to dun authors for their papers,
only about one-~third having been handed in,
I am

Sincerely yours,
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